
 

 

Delta Electronics Trademark Change Notification Letter 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

First, thank you for your support for all these years; we would like to express our sincere gratitude and appreciation for 

your continued support. 

 

In response to the improvement of the company’s corporate identification system, the corporate spirit and value can be 

clearly and systematically communicated to the target audience through visual presentation; the company’s Delta 

trademarks will be unified and integrated, allowing more customers to recognize Delta's new brand image. 

 

Subsequent shipments of product labels, cartons, fan frames/pillow, and other accessories that contain Delta 

trademarks will be partially revised. The revised contents and explanations are as follows: 

 

-Corporate logo> Add DELTA after the original triangle logo 
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The above changes will not affect the product safety certification, related characteristics and the reliability of the 

product itself.  All changes will be replaced with new labels and new cartons after the existing labels and cartons are 

consumed. The mold will be modified and it is expected to switch starting from 2022/1/1. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused to you. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  Thank 

you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

DELTA ELECTRONICS, INC. 

TEL：(03) 3591968 

FAX：(03) 3591991 

Fan and Thermal Management BG 

Date: November 1, 2021 
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